
General Education Committee 
November 29, 2021 

Draft Minutes 
 
Present: A.I. Ross, Teri Walker, Michael Braunstein, Tim Hargrave, Maura Valentino, John Choi, Elaine 
Glenn, Peter Gray, John Neurohr, Mike Gimlin, and Michael Goerger 
 
Absent: None 
 
Guest(s): None 
 
Meeting was called to order at 3:13 p.m. 
 
Peter moved to approve the November 22, 2021 minutes.  Maura seconded and motion was approved. 
 
Agenda – No changes 
 
Chairs report – The committee is continuing to review proposals.  Teri has been working with proposers 
on questions.  Maura and Teri met with Dan Martin and Kurt Kirstein in CEPS about assessment.   
 
POSC 489 – Current outcomes adequately align with the General Education outcomes.  The committee 
then reviewed the proposed new learner outcomes.  Course seems to meet the intent of culminating 
experience outcomes.  The committee will review the revised outcomes once they are approved by the 
Curriculum Committee.  Michael B move that POSC 489 be approved as a CE course using the original 
course learner outcomes and if those course outcomes are changed, the GEC would like to have a 
chance to review those revised learner outcomes prior to this course being finalized (by Faculty Senate) 
in the General Education program.  Maura seconded and motion was approved. 
 
MSL 101/102/103 – Andrew Vanderhoff is the curriculum individual in the department.  Need to better 
map the course outcomes to General Education.   
 
AIS 184 – Moving from COTS prefix to the AIS prefix.  They did not include a syllabus. Teri will request a 
syllabus.   
 
HTE 184 – Changing description.   A.I. moved to approve HTE 184 description change.  John N seconded 
and motion was approved. 
 
LLAS 302 – Proposed for K2 – No alignment for General Education learner outcome #2.   
 
STP 406 – Proposed for CE.   
 
Bret Smith is the Assessment Coordinator.  Bret has been working with a number of different 
departments across campus.  He has also been attending conferences and workshops around 
assessment.  Other institutions are starting to utilize Canvas as a major part of their assessment process.  
Bret has done 3-4 pilot studies to test the process.   
 
Dan Martin is the General Education Assessment Coordinator – Dan has been working with department 
chairs and sending communications on what General Education assessment requires.  Working on some 



of the forms and he will be helping departments complete the forms to gather the data.  General 
Education assessment email needs to be set up.   
 
Adjourned at 5:05 p.m. 


